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AMI/Virtual Day for Thursday, January 9, 2025 

 
St. Louis, MO – Due to the continued treacherous and unsafe conditions on 
many streets and sidewalks in our region, Saint Louis Public Schools will extend 
Alternative Methods of Instruction (AMI)/virtual learning into tomorrow, Thursday, 
January 9, 2025. 
 
The safety of our students, families, and staff remains our highest priority. While 
progress is being made to clear roadways, many areas still pose significant 
challenges for safe travel. 
 
Extracurricular activities, including athletic practices and after-school programs, 
remain canceled for tomorrow. 
 
We will continue to monitor the conditions and provide updates regarding any 
further changes. 
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